
                               
 

                               
 
 

 

 

Enjoy the weekend,               

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Thompson ☺ 

 

  11th December 2020                    Term: Autumn 2    Week: six 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Christmas Party 

Tuesday afternoon will be our party 

afternoon so children can come in their own 

clothes for the day. Please remember we will 

still be going outside during the day so 

appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear is 

needed! 

. 
 

 
Congratulations to Willow and Nelly who are our 

stars of the week.  Fantastic effort! 

       
Well done Noah, Olivia, Leo M and Elijah who will 

sit on the VIP table on Monday.   

Keep up the super manners! 

This week has just flown by! There seems to be so much going on. The children are doing an 

amazing job of taking it all in their stride. 

We had a very busy day yesterday recording some singing and dancing for our part in the 

Christmas story. Traditionally Year 2 children take on the acting and narrating roles with Year 

One and Reception taking on supporting roles sympathetic to the story. Many thanks for 

providing such fabulous costumes, they all looked amazing! As you will have seen from Seesaw 

we went straight from videoing our songs out onto the field for the Rudolph run. Thank you to 

everyone who has donated to this fantastic cause. 

The children have been enjoying a “Santa’s workshop” area in the classroom.  This has 

provided the opportunity for writing letters to Santa, wrapping presents for the elves and 

creating Christmas cards.  The children have also been busy making Christmas cards and 

crackers which will be sent home next week. 

Today was Christmas jumper and pantomime day with the children enjoying watching 

Cinderella on the screen in the classroom. 
 

 

 

Cardboard Tubes 

 

We have an activity planned for next week but 

we need some cardboard tubes. If you are able 

to send any in we would be very grateful. 

Mystery Reader 

This week we have been lucky enough to have 

not one but two mystery readers. 

On Tuesday Scarlett’s Mum shared a 

Christmas story from her childhood with us 

and then yesterday Callum’s Dad read ‘Zog’. 

 

Many thanks for your time. 


